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Date of Bulletin:  June 21, 2022 

Notice #:  CCBFTR02029A 

Audience:  Carrier Customers Doing Business in California 

Subject:  California Wildfire Impacting Frontier Service Areas *Final 

Date Effective:  06/21/2022 
  

Normal intervals have returned to all affected areas of California.  Expedite requests 
will again be accepted for consideration on a case-by case basis.    
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email 
Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.   
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